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Subsequent to the Burkina Faso Threshold Program approval, the Millennium Challenge 
Corporation began transmitting to all appropriate Congressional committees (as defined by the 
Millennium Challenge Act of 2003) a courtesy notification on each threshold program being 
considered by the Board of Directors. Continuing our efforts to be transparent, we are posting 
this substitute notice in the location a courtesy notification would have been posted had we done 
one in July when the Board considered the Burkina Faso Threshold Program.  
 

This fact sheet outlines Burkina Faso’s Threshold Country Plan.  
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